
Council Coordination

How to best coordinate the efforts of the Task Force and the Council is another
concern. The Council is developing its own long-term plan and policy, as the Klamath Act
required, concurrently with this Plan. It is still unclear how the two plans will mesh to
create the Restoration Program but Figure 7-2 generally describes the relationship of the
two efforts.

The Council is primarily responsible for recommendations on in-river and ocean
harvest allocation of Klamath and Trinity Basin anadromous fish populations. While the
Task Force Plan addresses fish population trends, problems (including harvesting) and
some solutions (Chapters 3 and 4), it defers to the Council for specific harvesting
recommendations on all species.

The Council is in need of “the best scientific information available” (states the Act)
upon which to base its recommendations to the harvest managers, and the Task Force
is in the position to fund some of the needed studies. Their interdependence necessitates
close cooperation and communication.

FIGURE 7-2 -- Relationship of the Long-Range Plans of the Task Force
and Council.
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